




















 

               
 

Manager’s Report 

March 10th, 2022 
(Referencing for February 2022) 

 
March 10, 2022 
. 

 

The condition of the water system is generally good, with reliable water availability to the customers.  

 

All Well sites are up and running appropriately.  

 

SCADA is regularly monitored and operated throughout the 24 hour period. 

  

Well Conditions: 

 Well #1 is operating “normally.”   

 Well #2  Offline 

 Wells #3A/3B are operating “normally” 

 Well #4 is operating “normally.” 

 Well #5  is operating “normally.” 

 Well #6 is operating “normally.”  

Water Usage: 

   3,431,100   gallons were pumped. 

   3,260,076   gallons were metered and accounted for. (Further data analysis will be needed) 

        171,024  gallons net loss 

           5.0%   Loss     

 

Customer Concerns/Locates: 

LLWS had 20 regular locates. 

1 customer inquiry for a meter install 

 

Water Sampling: 

LLWS performed regularly scheduled water sampling for the month of February and all were satisfactory.  

 

Other items: 

 

Flow Meter Installation Project: Mike has spoken with KCL, there are a few parts necessary to acquire and when they 
have them a date for install will be given.    
 
Well #6 – The drive has been replaced successfully. The reservoir was partially drained and filled with fresh water from 
the well. An investigative sample was collected with a satisfactory result, and the system is back online. 
 
BFA Testing – Historically BacFlo Pro’s has done the testing. Last year, all assemblies should have been tested based on 
the 3 year cycle. Were they? I also understand that the former water manager had an issue with the company, and no 
longer wished to contract them for this service. Ultimately this is the Committee’s decision. Please advise. 
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